
 
 

 
 

Living for Zachary Health and Safety Protocol 
Living for Zachary Heart Screenings 

The health and safety of families, staff, volunteers and medical professionals at Living for 

Zachary heart screening events is of utmost importance to the Living for Zachary Team. All 

patients and guardians inside the event space must adhere to the following safety guidelines 

put in place by Living for Zachary: 

Patients & Guardians 

a. All patients & guardians are required to wear a mask to enter the facility and 

during the appointment. 

b. Only one guardian per child with an appointment will be allowed to enter the 

facility. We ask that you refrain from bringing any extra guests to the 

appointment to limit the number of people at the event.  

c. Temperature checks will be conducted for anyone entering the facility for an 

appointment. 

d. You will be asked a sample of questions before attending your appointment: 

i. Have you been in close contact with someone who has been sick 

(COVID-19 or any other related illness) within the last 2 weeks? 

ii. Have you experienced any symptoms such as fever, chills, sore throat, 

muscle aches, etc., within the last 2 weeks? 

iii. If you answer yes to one of the questions above, you will be asked to 

reschedule your appointment for a different time.  

e. Hand sanitizer will be available to use before and after the appointment.  

f. Please maintain a 6-foot distance between yourself and others whenever 

possible.  In circumstances where social distancing is not possible, other 

safety measures such as the use of face masks, hand washing and 

sanitization, cough etiquette and personal cleanliness should be practiced.  

 


